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 The annual Oregon Chapter’s Christmas celebration will be 
held Sunday, December 3, 2006.  The dinner celebration will 
be on the campus of the Lewis and Clark College in Portland 
from 5:30 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. in Smith Hall. 
  

Our guest speaker will be Dr. Susan Colby Ph.D., author of 
Sacagawea’s Child: the Life and Times of Jean Baptist (Pomp) 
Charbonneau. Dr. Colby’s book will be available for purchasing for 
$28.50 each 

As an archaeologist Dr. Colby examines the life and adventures of 
Jean Baptiste Charbonneau, the son of the Sacagawea and Toussaint 
Charbonneau, a French fur trader.  She says that Jean Baptiste (1805-
1866) integrated the voyageur lifestyle of his father’s people, the Native 
American heritage of his mother’s people, and the Jeffersonian tradition 
of his guardian William Clark. 
  

Musical entertainment will be by Jack Rich, flutist. Mr. Rich, is of  
Cherokee heritage, and resides in Newberg.  He brings to us a sampling 
of flutes and the rich cultural heritage of the Native American music. 
  5:30 ~ Wine and Appetizers  
{Complements of the Oregon Chapter} 
 6:30 ~ Welcome and Introductions 
6:45  ~ Dinner 
 7:30 ~ Dr. Susan M. Colby, Ph.D. 
                   Jack Rich, Native American Flutist    
   9.00 ~ Social Time  
Dinner will be a tasty buffet with choices for all diets, provide by Bon 
Appetit. $15.00. RESERVATION  DEADLINE: November 30, 2006. 

By e-mail to Hohnbaum@aol.com or by telephone 503-390-
2886, Pay at the door. 



 

OREGON CHAPTER’S NAME BADGES 
To order your name badge send your name, print it as you 
want it appear, and send it with $10.00 to Dick Hohnbaum, 
6916 Wheatland Lane N., Keizer, OR 97303 

Our Chapter membership is growing and we appreciate it very much. It is 
time again for renewal for the year 2007.  We have just completed some 
exciting years with the sponsorship of the Annual Foundation meeting in 
August 2005 and the Bicentennial commemorations.  We have established our 
own Oregon Chapter Website www.orlcthf.org and look forward to more 
exciting happenings in 2007. 
                   


